
One of our little walkers named Mason at our Autism Walk wearing our Walk T-Shirt
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Foundation Goals
The objectives of the Canadian National Autism Foundation are
charitable. The Canadian National Autism Foundation has been
formed to provide funding for:

* Educating the general public and professionals;
* Providing information and resources to families of children

with autism;
* Providing funding for Canadian based research and

Development; and
* Promoting national autism awareness

Mission Statement
The Canadian National Autism Foundation promotes the positive
improvement and quality of life for people with autism in Canada.

CANADA`S NEW ANTI-SPAM LAW

If you do not wish to continue receiving updates or newsletters from Canadian National Autism Foundation,

according to Canada’s new Anti-Spam Legislation http://fightspam.gc.ca/eic/site/030.nsf/eng/home you are required

to let us know that you no longer have interest in receiving newsletters from the foundation by sending an email to

info@cnaf.net and put in the subject box NO NEWSLETTER that is it .

Please be aware that you can withdraw your consent at any time to receive the newsletter
Wish to stop newsletters? You can unsubscribe by emailing the foundation at info@cnaf.net and put in the subject
line NO NEWSLETTER that is all .Very easy
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Special People Helping the Canadian National Autism Foundation
to promote our World Autism Awareness Day Concert as well as the Fondati

and helping by supporting World Autism Awareness Day
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Events Summary that have taken place
To see more pictures and also our sponsors for the day go to our website www.cnaf.net and also our facebook pages. Here is one of them

https://www.facebook.com/groups/Canadian.National.Autism.Foundation/

Peterborough Speedway July 5th – What a wonderful crowd that turned out for the Autism Race Night. Peterborough Speedway was also happy to
welcome the Canadian National Autism Foundation for Autism Awareness Night. It was so wonderful having so many of the foundations facebook
friends come out to this race and support the day. One family even made their own autism t-shirts for the day. Everyone had such a wonderful time.
They even had where everyone could come down onto the track and get pictures with autographs and goodies of all kinds Article
http://peterboroughsportsxpress.ca/featured/peterborough-speedways-2014-campaign-continues-with-autism-awareness-night/

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Sunset International Speedway July 12th –
This track was our first time being there. The people were so very friendly. So many came over to ask questions about autism, the foundation and just to
talk. So much merchandise was sold at this track. We had some people just come over and ask us if they could help us in any way and some even asked
if they could give out our racebooks for us.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Canadian National Autism Foundation 6th Annual Walk a thon-Confederation Park July 27th

This years Autism Walk was such a wonderful time for all. Such a big area for all who came out to support Autism. Also the area was great for kids to
run around and play and also to enjoy doing all the games and events set up. A big thank you goes out to all of the volunteers and the event sponsors and
donators. Events such as this cannot be done with out all of you. Thank you to Wayne Marston MP Stoney Creek for helping with the ribbon cutting
again this year. Wayne is a friend and also someone who is always there to help us out when asked. Wayne is a regular supporter at our Autism Walks.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Scotia Speedworld , Halifax N.S. August 1st

Well this was one fantastic trip. We flew out to Halifax. This was the first time either of my kids had been on a plane. They both loved it. There was no
issues with my son at all with flying. He thoroughly enjoyed it. We had such a warm response from Scotia Speedworld. It was just amazing. From the
owner who was so gracious and invited us up to the Viewing lounge, to her giving some special hats to us. The Family of the autism car wishes to help
us out more next year as per the daughter. A big thank you to my son Nathan, daughter Tasha and friend and foundation Halifax Volunteer Nicki (lives
in Halifax) for helping out with the autism books and selling the merchandise. Paul did a great job taking all of the pictures from the night and also the
site seeing pictures. It was great to have so much help there with the events and also keeping an eye on Nathan. Nicki was kind enough to drive us all to
the race track, help us there and drive us back to the motel. Nicki also picked us up the next day and drove us all around site seeing. It was
amazing.Nicki is the wonderful person who is one of our Volunteers that does the Halifax Autism Races with her family for the Foundation.

This man was so nice man in the 1st picture .He was so impressed with our foundation, what we do as well as our merchandise. He thanked us for being
there. The 2nd picture is Nicki who is our Foundation volunteer from Halifax and Nathan. The 3rd picture is Tara the owner of the race track.



Brighton Speedway August 16th

What a wonderful time at Brighton again this year. Many EA`s, teachers and parents coming to ask many questions. Stu and April Archer
for your wonderful donation to our foundation of $450.00 (Autism Car Owners).It was a full house. We had so much fun. Way to go Phil
Potts winning the FEATURE RACE.Our autism car for the night like last year and Stu Archer stated to us that he will continuously
support us with this autism car he owns. Fowl Mood Racing has a few cars in the races this night and Phil Potts drove this one

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Oshweken Speedway August 22nd - Again this year it was a full house and some. A lot of facebook friends came out to support the
night. Oshweken even helped us with setting up and getting things ready Wonderful people indeed. All of our Autism Race books went
so fast. We sold so much merchandise there it was unbelievable. Great autism support. We had to have 4 of us behind the merchandise
table at times selling as it got so busy many times for any less than 4 to keep up.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
EXCITING NEWS

October is Autism Awareness Month In Canada
Check out our website for more information

NEW FUNDRAISER OF DIPS BEING
DONE FOR OUR CANADIAN

NATIONAL AUTISM FOUNDATION

It's running from October 23rd until
November 7th.
The dips can all be used separately but
all of them combined make the
"extraordinary cheese dip" and it is
delicious! To order email
liz.hooker@yahoo.ca or call/text 905-
869-9975

Liz`s web page to see more products.
www.lizhooker.myepicure.com

To view the poster larger please go to
the foundation website www.cnaf.net



AVON FUNDRAISER
The deadline to order these items is November 17th, delivery will be November 27th

To order either one of these please email the office at info@cnaf.net or call 905-930-8682

AVON Fundraiser for Autism Awareness Month in Canada for our Canadian National Autism Foundation
(CNAF)ï»¿Campaign Fundraiser from October 24th to November 17, 2014 no later
The 'Frozen Glowing Olaf Cuddle Pillow' is 66cm tall and he glows with changing colors. Olaf requires 3 AAA batteries (not
included). for $34.00 each (tax included)

The 'Frozen Singing Elsa Cuddle Pillow' is also 66cm tall and plays the hit title 'Let It Go' from the movie. Elsa uses Non-
replaceable batteries (included). for $34.00 each (tax included)

ONGOING LONGTERM PARTNERSHIP WITH BRAVE BEAUTY
As an on-going partnership, Brave Beauty will be donating 40% of product sales to The Canadian National Autism
Foundation. GREAT fundraiser for those of you who love make-up at a GREAT price This is a long term partnership.
USE THIS CODE when you checkout: CNAF2000.
http://www.bravebeauty.ca/canadian-national-autism-foundation.html#sthash.JJmjTqKg.dpbs

SECOND AVON FUNDRAISER

The 'Ornament Place Card Holder', or used as Christmas Tree
Ornaments set of 4, for $10 (tax included)



Upcoming Event

Dinner/Dance Guest Speaker Gail Hawkins from Hawkins Institute and Beverly Bronte-Tinkew from Building Blocks Speech
pathology

Some of the wonderful items we have are 2 Mountain bikes, Gretzky print , oil painting by David (on the spectrum) wine tour for 9,
Hockey bottle of wine autographed by Dave Andrychuck, LOTS of make up , Avon table to be set up, coffee maker, sandwhich
maker, Nespresso Coffee Machine, table and chairs, Hamilton Phil Harmonic Tickets, Dinners and other shows and so much more

One of our Artists David who is on the autism spectrum wil be doing caricature drawings of people for a small fee to anyone who
wishes to have this done of themselves.



How You Can Help

As a charitable organization, the Canadian
National Autism Foundation strives to raise
funds to achieve our goals and it is with
the support of generous organizations,
companies and people that we are able to
put together fundraising events such as
those we have had in the past in order to
raise the funding needed.

At this time we are looking for financial
support, and this can come in various
forms:

 Sponsorship of portions of our events
 Donations of prizes for our events
 Purchase of tickets to our events
 Financial contributions directly towards

our goals (i.e. research)
 Casual Dress Days
 Payroll Deductions
 Host a Golf Tournament or Hockey

Tournament
 Sponsor or run a Walk-a-thon
 And any other great ideas that you may

have, big or small!

How to Contact Us

Mailing Address
Canadian National Autism Foundation
38 King Street East, P.O. Box 66512

Stoney Creek, Ontario L8G 5E5

Phone Number
905-930--8682

Fax Number
905-930-9744

Email Address
info@cnaf.net

Website Address
www.cnaf.net

Charitable Organization
#867189243 RR0001

Disclaimer

The Canadian National Autism Foundation (CNAF) does not support, endorse or
recommend any method, treatment, product, program or person for people suffering
with autism spectrum disorders. The goal of our site and our responses to your
questions is to provide accurate and up-to-date information about autism spectrum
disorders. We believe everyone has the right to access all of the information available
to them, allowing them to make their own individual choice.

YOU may cancel this newsletter at any time by emailing the foundation at
info@cnaf.net and putting in the subject line NO and you will no longer be on our list


